
 

 

Tuesday, June 26, 2018 
 

 

 

 

Yearbooks 
 

Yearbooks will be delivered to classrooms after the announcements.  At 
this time, we would like to extend a big thank you to Mrs. McMillian and 
Mrs. Byrne for creating the yearbook.  This book took most of the school 
year to put together.  Thank you to our student photographer - Sophia 
Corrigan as well!   

 

 
 
Rugby 

 

There are some rugby jerseys still not returned.  Please return them to 
Mr. Lageston in his room today by lunch.  If you cannot find him, please 
bring it to the office. 

 

 
Lost and 
Found 

 

Be sure to check the two lost and found tables for anything you may 
have lost.  There are lots of items: gym bags, sweatshirts, pants, shorts, 
towels, t-shirts etc. 

 

 
 

 

 

Good Morning.  I’m _____________ and I’m _____________ and these are the morning announcements. 


